
Attleborough STRO7483 Urgent Notice 

 
Norfolk County Council 

(Attleborough) (Urgent Notice) 
Temporary Traffic Restriction 2022 

Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984 – Section 14(2) 
 

 
In accordance with the provisions of Section 14(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act, 
1984, the Norfolk County Council HEREBY GIVE NOTICE that owing to safety issues 
for work teams and pedestrians as a result of HGV swing the use by vehicles of the 
B1077 Connaught Road from its junction with B1077 Surrogate Street and Station 
Road to its junction with C572 Connaught Plain in the TOWN OF ATTLEBOROUGH 
will be temporarily prohibited for HGVs from 8th to 10th November 2022 for the duration 
of the works, expected to be about 3 days within the period.  
 
 
Alternative route is via: B1077 Surrogate Street/Norwich Road, C572 Norwich 
Road/London Road, B1172 London Road/Station Road, A11, C572 London 
Road/High Street (Attleborough, Besthorpe, Wymondham). 
 
 
The person dealing with enquiries at Norfolk County Council is Harvey Woodyatt 
(Community and Environmental Services) Telephone 0344 800 8020. 
 
 
Dated this 8th day of November 2022. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Helen Edwards 
Chief Legal Officer 
County Hall 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 
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